## IMPORTANT NOTICE ---

The regular meeting of the student leaders' corps will be held. Thursday evening, November 12, at 7:15. Come suited up.

In the future our policy, on days when convocation is held, will be to not have the students suit up, but call the roll, give them some marching exercises, and dismiss them 5 or 10 minutes early.

Will each of you kindly check with Mr. McElhinny at the towel room to see if a basket might have been assigned to you. If you are not using a basket there it should be released at once.

Watch your mail boxes on the north wall of the intramural office every day for communications.